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Your Ref:  
 
25 September 2012 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Local Government Pension Scheme : GAD Guidance on Purchase of Additional 
Survivor Benefits FINAL ( Regulation 14A  LGPS Benefits Regulations )   
Dated:   12 September 2012  
 
The Government Actuary’s Department has issued Guidance and Factors for the 
Purchase of Additional Survivor Benefits for membership prior to 6 April 1988.  These are 
the FINAL version  dated 12 September 2012. 
 
I am sending a copy of this letter to Jeff Houston , Director (Pensions) Local Government 
Employers Organisation for information. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Andrew Lankester 
 
 
A J Lankester 
Workforce Pay and Pensions Division  
 
 


